
 To,

Dr. R. Parameswari,

Professor & Assistant Director - Academic Courses – UGC

Department of Computer Science,, Vels Institute of Science, Technology and 
Advanced Studies, Pallavaram.

 

Dear Prof.  Dr. R. Parameswari,

      GREETINGS FROM S.D.N.B. VAISHNAV COLLEGE FOR WOMEN

                                 We feel glad to invite you as an external member to 

conduct External Academic and Administrative Audit (2020-23) in the department 

of B.Sc Computer Science on 22.06.2023.

               Looking forward for your kind cooperation and valuable suggestions.

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL                                                      COORDINATOR

                                                      INTERNAL QUALITY ASSURANCE CELL

 


